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Principal’s Message 
Safety and security is Pompano Beach High School’s (PBHS) number one priority.  We want parents to 

be aware of updates in our efforts to keep the campus secure.  

Student pictures were taken on August 29th and 30th and IDs were issued with a PBHS lanyard.  The 

expectation is that all students will wear their school IDs on the PBHS lanyards beginning Tuesday, 

September 4th.  The PBHS lanyard is to be worn around the neck with the ID visible while students are 

on campus. 

Be sure you have reviewed the Broward County Public Schools’ Code of Conduct with your child.  

Students’ words are just as important as their actions. Of particular note, a student making a bomb 

threat (even as a joke) will lead to mandatory expulsion and a felony charge.   

There are new security protocols for high school football games in the Broward County district.  If you 

plan to attend a football game, only clear bags or small handbags no larger than 12” by 12” are permit-

ted. Diaper bags will be searched before stadium entry is allowed.  There will be no re-admittance and 

tickets will not be sold after the start of the 4th quarter. 

As always, thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hudson B. Thomas 
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